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I OPPOSE [HB 3525] as written. 

 

***[HB 3525] is a good idea but Landlords should not be taking water samples to a 

laboratory for analysis of "contaminants," E.Coli / Fecal Coliform, Nitrates and 

Arsenic. 

 

***To protect the Landlord from malicious Tenants and vice versa, the Landlord 

should pay the Accredited Environmental Laboratory to have a Laboratory Technician 

take the water samples and preserve the samples according to established protocols. 

 

Review: 

 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/healthyenvironments/drinkingwater/sourcewater/dom

esticwellsafety/pages/testing-regulations.aspx 

 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/HealthyEnvironments/DrinkingWater/Rules/Docume

nts/61-0305.pdf 

 

https://sharedsystems.dhsoha.state.or.us/DHSForms/Served/le8312.pdf 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


